PAC32-R-1999 B Meeting 28/02/2019

H E A AN tUDARAS um ARD-OIDEACHAS
HIGHER EDUCATION AUTHORITY

Ms Eilis Fallon

Committee Secretariat
Committee of Public Accounts
Leinster House

Dublin 2

22 February 2019

Ref: PAC32-1-1331

Re. Review of the relationship between CIT and named companies and entities

Dear Ms Fallon

Your letter of 21 February refers requesting a copy of the report of the review of the
relationship between CIT and certain named companies and entities.

In fact the field work for the review was only completed on 11 January and a draft report
isin the process of being finalised by Mazars consultants. We will consider the report when
complete and revert to the Committee at the earliest opportunity.

Yours sincerely
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Paul O'Toole {
Chief Executive
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